
IFRS update: 
Implementing the new IFRS 15 - Revenue 
from Contracts with Customers and the 
new IFRS 16 - Leases

The International Accounting Standards Board has issued two new accounting 
standards that will change the way that companies recognize revenue and accounting 
for leases.  These standards will replace three existing standards IAS11, IAS 17 and 
IAS 18 and will bring a lot of changes to the accounting departments of all companies.

The aim of the programme is to prepare the participants for the necessary changes 
that will be introduced by the two new Standards.  The programme will highlight 
the differences between the existing Standards (IAS 11 constructions Contracts, IAS 
18 Revenue and IAW 17 Leases) that will be replaced and the new 
Standards IFRS 15 and IFRS 16.  With the use of practical examples 
we will demonstrate what impact these new standards will have on the 
various companies.
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Who should attend the seminar?
Accountants / Auditors that are involved in the preparation, analysis and interpretation of Financial Statements.
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7 CPD units

4 December 2018
PwC’s Training Centre Nicosia
(Julia House, 3 Them. Dervis str., Nicosia)

€240 (+VAT)
Fee to be paid by eligible participants: €166, 60 (VAT incl.)
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